
Subject: RE: REMINDER Ribbon Cutting Event Friday June 17th 4:30pm SIMs Group Las Palmas Avenue Kodak Campus
From: "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: 06/16/2016 07:17 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "Jim@mediadistrict org" <Jim@mediadistrict.org>

Copy Lisa and Jim, I will have our guys around the area to show uniform presence as well for the event at 1125 N.
McCadden (The Village) Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 

-------- Original message --------
From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> 
Date: 06/16/2016 4:25 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> 
Subject: REMINDER Ribbon Cutting Event Friday June 17th 4:30pm SIMs Group Las Palmas Avenue Kodak Campus 

Dear Hollywood Media District Member:

Please find attached the SIMs Group invitation for their Ribbon Cutting Ceremony tomorrow Friday June 17th at 4:30pm.
 There will be valet parking available.   I hope you will be able to attend.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


